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         No: ............. 
 
EXPORT OF PET RABBITS FROM GREAT BRITAIN TO CYPRUS 
 
HEALTH CERTIFICATE - NOTES FOR THE GUIDANCE OF THE OFFICIAL VETERINARIAN 
AND EXPORTER 
 
1. SCOPE OF THE CERTIFICATE 

Export health certificate 3034EHC may be used for the export of pet 
rabbits from Great Britain to the Cyprus. 

 
2. CERTIFICATION BY AN OFFICIAL VETERINARIAN (OV) 
 

This certificate may be signed by an OV appointed by the Department 
for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs, Scottish Executive 
Environment and Rural Affairs Department or National Assembly For 
Wales who is on the appropriate panel for export purposes. OVs should 
affix the OV stamp to the certificate in the normal manner. 
 
The health certificate must be signed and stamped with LVI stamp in 
any ink colour OTHER THAN BLACK. 
 
A certified copy of the completed certificate must be sent to the 
local Divisional Veterinary Manager on the day of issue. 

 
3. IDENTIFICATION 
 
 If the animals for export cannot be individually identified, for 
 example by microchip, tattoo or ear-tag, the transport container 
 should be sealed using an uniquely numbered tamper-proof seal and 
 the seal number entered at paragraph 1(b). 
 
4. DISCLAIMER 

This certificate is provided on the basis of information available at 
the time and may not necessarily comply fully with the requirements 
of the importing country.  It is the exporter’s responsibility to 
check the certificate against any relevant import permit or any 
advice provided by the competent authority in the importing country.  
If these do not match, the exporter should contact the Centre for 
International Trade - Carlisle, via the link below: 

 
http://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/animal-and-plant-health-
agency/about/access-and-opening 

 
5. WELFARE 

Welfare conditions during transport are laid down by Council 
Regulation EC 1/2005, implemented in England by The Welfare of 
Animals (Transport) (England) Order 2006, and parallel legislation in 
Scotland, Wales, and Northern Ireland. 

 
Exporters must comply with the UK welfare laws relating to the export 
of animals. If transported by air, animals should be transported in 
accordance with International Air Transport Association (IATA) 
standards.  
 
Further information about the necessary requirements may be obtained 
from the Animal Welfare Team at any of the offices mentioned below: 

 
England, Scotland & Wales   
Welfare in Transport Team at the APHA Centre for International Trade 
- Carlisle, via the link below: 
http://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/animal-and-plant-health-
agency/about/access-and-opening#centre-for-international-trade-carlisle 
 


